
Fraud
Workshop

Thursday March 28th at 9:30am
Oak Park YMCA

Privacy is important, especially when it comes to your
finances. Financial Institutions have a variety of standards
and procedures in place to protect their
members/customer. We will explore the current Fraud
Trends and how you can do your part to protect your
identity and your finances.

Online Security
Identity Theft
Online Dating Scams
Imposter Scams
Data Breaches
Gift card Fraud
Wire Fraud

Workshop will cover:

Presenter:
Melissa Whiteman
AVP/Branch Operations for LAFCU
South Lansing/Collins Rd/Mason Branches


